4th Floor 102 West Port Edinburgh EH3 9DN T: 0131 625 1500 E: info@audit-scotland.gov.uk

www.audit-scotland.gov.uk



7 September 2023

Richard Leonard MSP Convenor Public Audit Committee Scottish Parliament

By email

Dear Richard

On 7 September 2023 Audit Scotland published the Briefing Scotland's Colleges 2023 (<u>found here</u>).

Under section 6.7.1(c) of the Parliament's Standing Orders, I refer this briefing to the Public Audit Committee. The Committee may wish to consider this briefing as part of their work programme.

With best wishes

Stephen Boyle Auditor General for Scotland